
 

 

 

                                                      

                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Third Sunday In Ordinary Time -Second Sunday Of Lent-Year B 

Diocesan Theme: Christ is Everything for Us!  “Lord, to whom can we go? You have the words of eternal 

life”. (John 6.68). 
Parish Mission Statement: Love God, Love Others, Make Disciples! Our Lady of the Miraculous 

Medal parish through the liturgy, faith formation and sacramental life, provides opportunities for 

members to develop their faith and service to others. 

 

Saturday, Jan.23 

4:30 pm- For the intentions of Archbishop Terrence 

Prendergast on his retirement by the CWL members 

Sunday, Jan. 24-Third Sunday In Ordinary Time 

9:00 am- For the intentions of the Parishioners by the Pastor  

10:45 am- For the intentions of Cornelia Peterson by Bob and 

Angie Maidment 

Tuesday, Jan. 26-St. Timothy And St. Titus 

7:00pm-For the repose of the souls of Bea & Tom Mascaro by 

the James family  

Wednesday, Jan. 27 

9:30 am-For the repose of the soul of Berengere Chapdelaine 

by Mariette Chapdelaine 

Thursday, Jan. 28-St. Thomas Aquinas 

9:00am-For the volunteers who have made it possible for us 

to attend church by Pat & Gerry Redsell 

Friday, Jan. 29 

9:00 am-For the repose of the soul of Darlene Pryor by the 

Kolman family 

Saturday, Jan. 30  

4:30 pm-For the repose of the soul of Jacob Lommen by Karl 

and Barbara Van Hagen 

Sunday, Jan. 31-Fourth Sunday In Ordinary Time 

9:00 am- For the intentions of the Parishioners by the Pastor  

10:45 am-For the repose of the soul of Theresa Psutka by the 

CWL members 

Tuesday,  Feb. 2-The Presentation Of The Lord 

7:00 pm-In thanksgiving to Christ by Nellie Nahri 

Wednesday, Feb. 3 

9:30 am- For the intentions of my family members by Mariette 

Chapdelaine  

Thursday, Feb. 4 

9:00 am- 

Friday, Feb. 5-St. Agatha 

9:00 am- 

Saturday, Feb. 6-St. Paul Miki And Companions 

4:30 pm-For the repose of the soul Shirley Seguin by the 

Murphy family 

Sunday, Feb. 7-Fifth Sunday In Ordinary Time 

9:00 am- For the intentions of the Parishioners by the Pastor 

10:45 am- For the intentions of Cornelia Peterson by the Adult 

choir  

Tuesday, Feb. 9 

7:00 pm- 

Wednesday, Feb. 10-St. Scholastica 

 9:30 am- 

 

 

Thursday, Feb. 11 

9:00 am- For the repose of the soul of Jacob Lommen by his 

loving family 

Friday, Feb. 12 

9:00 am- 

Saturday, Feb. 13 

4:30 pm-For the repose of the soul of Murray Fleet by the 

James family 

Sunday, Feb. 14-Sixth Sunday In Ordinary Time 

9:00 am- For the intentions of the Parishioners by the Pastor 

10:45 am-For the repose of the soul of Jacob Lommen by 

John & Lisa Serjak 

Tuesday, Feb. 16 

7:00 pm- 

Wednesday, Feb. 17-Ash Wednesday 

 9:30 am- 

 Thursday, Feb. 18 

9:00 am-  

Friday, Feb. 19 

9:00 am- For the repose of the soul of Berengere Chapdelaine 

by Mariette Chapdelaine 

Saturday, Feb. 20 

4:30 pm- For the repose of the soul of Jacob Lommen by Karl 

and Barbara Van Hagen 

Sunday, Feb. 21-First Sunday Of Lent 

9:00 am- For the repose of the soul of Guilherme de Medeiros 

by the Fortier family  

10:45 am- For the intentions of the Parishioners by the 

Pastor 

Tuesday, Feb. 23 

7:00 pm- 

Wednesday, Feb. 24 

 9:30 am- For the intentions of my family members by 

Mariette Chapdelaine 

 Thursday, Feb. 25 

9:00 am-  

Friday, Feb. 26 

9:00 am- 

Saturday, Feb. 27 

4:30 pm- 

Sunday, Feb. 28-Second Sunday Of Lent 

9:00 am- For the intentions of the Parishioners by the Pastor 

10:45 am- 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 24-February 28, 2021 
Are you new to Our Lady of the Miraculous Medal Parish? 

WELCOME! If you have not yet registered, please complete a registration 
form found in the foyer or in the office. 

You may bring the completed form to the office                                                                                                            

 
Thank-You 
A special thank you to our team who have been checking 
everyone in at masses and  diligently cleaning the pews etc. 
after all masses. Without our volunteers we wouldn’t be as 
efficient getting things done. Thank you to everyone who 
has been so patient and understanding with the reservation 
system for masses. We are so blessed to have each and 
everyone of you in our Parish family.  
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------

ARCHBISHOP’S MESSAGE 
January 15, 2021 
Dealing with lockdown realities 
As we enter another provincial lockdown phase with 
attendance at Mass limited to ten people in total, 
parishioners (and priests) have many questions. I am 
hearing concern about the seeming contradiction between 
the message by Premier Ford to please stay home and avoid 
unnecessary travel and the provision that our parishes may 
remain open for religious services, including Mass, with ten 
people or less and following all the necessary health and 
safety measures. The Premier is allowing the public to 
determine for themselves what necessary travel is, relying 
on the public’s discretion to avoid making frequent trips for 
unnecessary reasons. It is important to note that the 
province has not closed our churches. Because of our 
ongoing dialogue with government authorities and our 
excellent protocols established in our churches, they 
recognize that we offer our society an essential service for 
the spiritual and mental well-being of our people. Parishes 
can therefore continue to offer Mass with the restriction on 
attendance to ten people in total, along with confession and 
individual prayer time, as long as we continue to follow the 
established protocols.  As we enter the week of Prayer for 
Christian Unity, let us be mindful that we are all struggling 
during this pandemic, but united in faith and prayer, we can 
support each other in charity.  
Please continue to pray for me, as I do for you. 
 Marcel                                                                                                          
-------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
A HEARTFELT THANK-YOU 
Thanks to everyone who have been generously giving their 
monthly donations to the church during these trying times. 
We are able to pay our monthly bills without any outside 
assistance and for that we are truly grateful. Ways to give; 
envelopes can be dropped off at the church Tuesday to 
Friday mornings. Please call before you come so I can meet 
you outside. You can mail in your monthly donation or 
etransfer to Admin@olmm.ca. 
Many blessings to all our parish family.                                                
----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE at www.olmm.ca and our 
Facebook page                                                                                                  
Email: admin@olmm.ca     
 
 
 
 

Despite delays, the parish is still actively receiving 
donations for our renovation and building project. 
Envelopes are available in the foyer for this purpose. 
Also, we can accept donations via etransfer by using the 
email address admin@olmm.ca . All donations to our 
renovation project are eligible for a charitable 
donation tax receipt. Thank you for your generosity 
and prayers.                                                                                              
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------                                            
PRAYER DURING PANDEMIC                                                            
They cried to the Lord in their trouble, 
And he saved them from their distress; 
He sent out his word and healed them, 
And delivered them from destruction. 
Let them thank the Lord for his steadfast love, 
For his wonderful works to humankind. 
Psalm 107:19-21 
 
Lord God, 
I pray for all who have become sick or died by the 
coronavirus that has been spreading throughout the world. 
In your mercy and compassion, deliver us from this disease, 
In your holy wisdom, guide all who are working to contain 
the outbreak, 
In your steadfast love, bring healing to all your children 
who have fallen sick, 
Welcome into your arms the ones that died, 
Comfort the ones they left behind. 
In faith, I place my trust in you. 
In hope, I turn to you in my time of need. 
In love, I give glory to your name. 
In gratitude, I will praise you with my life. 
In your Son’s name I pray. Amen. 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
CARE FOR CREATION                                                          
Laudato Si’ Anniversary Year Continues: The year-long 
celebration of the 5th anniversary of Laudato Si’ continues 
until May 24. In the encyclical Pope Francis states, “All of us 
can cooperate as instruments of God for the care of 
creation, each according to his or her own culture, 
experience, involvement and talents.” Upon reflection, are 
we working together, putting best practices into our 
parishes and homes? Are we listening to the cry of the earth 
and the cry of the poor? 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------

YOUR OFFERINGS FOR: 
January 14th -$845.00 

Thank you for your generosity and support                              
----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
INTENTIONS OF THE HOLY FATHER FOR FEBRUARY: 
Violence Against Women 
We pray for women who are victims of violence, that they 
may be protected by society and have their sufferings 
considered and heeded.  
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